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Another high quality transfer die has been designed and built at Greenville Tool & Die. Pictured above from left to right, 
Program Manager Brad Throop, Apprentice CNC Machinist James Mankel, Die Leader Zach Winters, and Design Leader Roland 
Demorest did an outstanding job with this project, along with many other employees not pictured. Nice job everyone! 
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Our newest addition, 
this Toyoda Bridge 
Mill has been 
delivered and is 
being assembled. 
Read all about in the 
February Toolbits. 



  

 

«AddressBlock»«Zip_Code»  

  

1/4…………John Senn 
1/8…………Ken Bradley 
1/15.………Brad Throop 
1/16……….Mark Winters 
1/20………..Kenny Haines 
1/23………..Gavin Reed 
1/25………..John Lepley 
1/28…………Marty Bush 

1/23….Kris VanOcker……10 years 

Happy 
Birthday 

Service Awards 

Buck Pool Winners 
Dave Scott (left) and Roger Rasmussen (right) 

 New Employees 

Hunter Wing 
Belding High 
School Senior 
Co-Op Student 

Job Shadowing at Greenville Tool & Die 
Matt Diehl, a Junior at Greenville High 
School, participated in a job shadow 
experience at GTD on Dec. 19th. Thank you 
for your interest, Matt. Special thanks to  
the following employees for providing  
this opportunity: 
Simulation-Dwayne MacLaren 
Design-Mark Heintzelman 
Toolpath-Nick Tillottson 
CNC Mills-Matt Greenhoe (pictured left) 
Die Making/Assembly-Tim Johnson (right) 
Quality Control-Tim Adkinson  
 


